
     Foundation Newsletter 
Friday 8th March 2024 

Dear Parents 

 

We have had another lovely week in Foundation thinking about Superheroes! The children have used their 

imagination to create their own superhero, and there were some very interesting ideas! They drew and labelled their 

hero and even made their own comics! We love their fantastic creative ideas and we have had a lot of fun! The 

children looked fabulous in their costumes today and we have really enjoyed looking at their favourite stories 

together.  

Easter Bonnet Parade 

This takes place on Tuesday 26th March at 9.00am in the school hall. Parents and carers are invited to come along and 

watch the parade. We have been practicing some Springtime songs to sing for you. Please could you send your child’s 

Easter bonnet to school the day before the parade on Monday 25th March so that they can be judged by Mrs 

Beardwell. (hint, Mrs Beardwell loves hats that have lots of child imput on them!) There will be a prize for the best 

boy’s and girl’s bonnet from each class, plus a treat for everyone.  

Easter Egg Hunt 

This PTA event takes place on Wednesday 27th March. Please can you send an Easter egg and £1. The children will 

take part in a giant Easter egg hunt around school, and we will have a visit from the Easter bunny. (NB the children 

will not be searching for their own egg.) 

Cross Country Event 

This inter house event takes place on the afternoon of Thursday 28th March. Each year group will run a different 

course. Parents are welcome to come along and watch. Foundation will run first at approximately 1.15pm, and we 

will run across the school field, out of the gate and around the bottom rugby pitch, then back onto the school field. 

Please could you send your child to school in their outdoor PE kit with old trainers, and a spare pair of shoes or 

trainers would be great in case it is muddy on the field. Thank you. 

Things to Practise at Home 

 Read your reading book and put a comment into your yellow reading record book. 

 Can you practice some doubling from our maths lessons this week. Show your family how you double 

numbers to 5 on your fingers, then using objects can you remember how to double a number bigger than 5 

by adding two numbers that are the same and counting on from the first number. You can use objects to help 

you. 

 Collect a cosy blanket, some cushions and make a super comfy area. Snuggle up with your family and read 

your very favourite story together. 

That’s all for this week. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to come and speak to a member of the 

Foundation team. Have a lovely weekend. 

Regards 

The Foundation Team 

 


